

Information Letter no. 01-2016

Dear Member Federation,

We just received an urgent reminder from the FIE which refers to the last possibility of P-Observation for your referees who have made an examination in the last two years and did not immediately receive the B category of the respective weapon.

For all European candidates this will be the very last chance to achieve their desired category without having to redo the examination – and this chance will only be after the 2016 Olympic Games in the 2016/2017 season.

The P-Observation will take place in Novi Sad (SRB) during the European Cadet Championships, from 29.02. to 04.03.2016. Please recall also our Information Letter No. 34-2015 in this matter.

It is up to you as federation, to send the registration form for your eventual candidate to Miss Elena Murdaca at the Lausanne FIE office, her email address is:

Elena.murdaca@fie.ch

We count on your cooperation.

Best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info